
Mr. Steve Leonard 
Genaral Services Adminmstration 
Box 021 
FB/USCH 
Boise, Idaho 83724 

Dear Mr. Leonard: 
As advised by our telephone call of 

Sept, 21, 79, A statement of aggreement regarding the 

Forest Service Warehouse located at 653, 5th Ave. West, 

Twin Falls, Idaho. A problem of theft and vandalisim has 

developed.'r/fHH##ffl# which makes it nessary to redesign the 

existing enclosure, providing heavy duty posts and barbedwire 

extention arms , remodified gates , and heavy duty top rails. 

in the amount of aproximately four hundred linial feet. 

The price for materials and labor is $1921.38 To be paid 

by me upon compleation and then be reembu~sed by GSA. 

Thanking you for your consideration. 

Don E. Crabtree 


